John Bel Edwards GOVERNOR



Rebekah E. Gee MD, MPH SECRETARY

## State of Louisiana

Louisiana Department of Health

Bureau of Health Services Financing Office for Citizens with Developmental Disabilities Office of Aging and Adult Services

**MEMORANDUM** 

OCDD-P-19-018 OAAS-P-19-014

TO:

**OCDD/OAAS Direct Service Providers** 

FROM:

Jen Katzman, Medicaid Deputy Director

Julie Foster Hagan, OCDD Assistant Secretary

Tara A. LeBlanc, OAAS Assistant Secretary

DATE:

October 15, 2019

**SUBJECT: EVV Manual Entry Threshold Extension** 

The Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) threshold for blocking manually entered services will remain at 80% until December 31, 2019. During this period, any provider who is manually entering 10% or more of their services should reach out to OAAS and/or OCDD for technical assistance. We are providing this assistance to help you meet the final EVV threshold requirement.

If you are needing technical assistance, please send us a request at the email given below by October 31, 2019. This will allow adequate time for you to implement the needed changes and meet the EVV threshold requirement.

For technical assistance or questions, contact EVVHelp@la.gov.